
 

Feb.15, 2013 
 
Dear Lions: 
 
President Sarah and Vice President Dick discussed with the club the possible 
Niagara County Lions Junior Golf Tournament. The organizers are looking 
for not only monetary involvement, but also volunteers. While your Board 
can decide on the monetary donation it cannot decide on the willingness 
of any members to volunteer at the event. 
  
The date of the possible event has yet to be determined. It is set tentatively 
for a week in August.  
  
Yes. Not knowing when the event is makes it hard to volunteer. Yes. Some 
of you work during the week and may not be able to take a day off.  
  
HOWEVER, we have been talking and talking about clubs needing to band 
together and do things collectively so we can continue to survive. 
PLEASE. If you think you can volunteer or just WANT TO volunteer at this 
event, let Sarah or Dick know. And let us know BEFORE or at the board 
meeting on Wednesday.  
  
Thank you for considering this important project.  
  
(Remember, the board meeting is open to all members with a social/snack 
hour after the meeting to chat and play cards/games.) 
 
Lion Matt, Secretary 
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